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    BOARD OF HEALTH MEETING AGENDA         
 Tuesday, February 11, 2014 at 3:00 PM       

                                    Town Hall, Hearing Room, 2ND Floor 
  367 Main Street, Hyannis, MA  

 
I. Septic Deadline Extension 

Letter from Mary Jean Huettner, owner – 81 Thread Needle Lane, 
Centerville, requesting extension. 
 

II. Septic Variance  (Cont): 
A. Matthew Eddy and John Lavelle, Baxter Nye Engineering, representing 

Peter Bilodeau, owner – 29 Hathaway Road, Osterville, Map/Parcel 114-
036, approximately 0.70 acre parcel, proposed Singulair Denitrifying 
System, existing 3 bedroom home, requesting to construct a 4 bedroom 
home, one variance requested (continued from December and January). 

 

III. Septic Variance  (New): 
A. Peter McEntee, Engineering Works, representing Bill and Maxine 

Schortman, owner – 846 & 848 Craigville Beach Road, Centerville, 
Map/Parcel 226-175, 6,600 sq.ft. parcel, multiple variances requested. 

 
 

IV. Informal Discussion:   
Matthew Eddy, Baxter Nye Engineering, representing Cummaquid Golf 
Club, owner – 35 Marston Lane, Barnstable, Map/Parcel 350-001, 110.3 
acres, discuss use of Presby SAS I/A System. 
 

V. Septic Installer (New): 
Freeman Boynton, Jr., of Duxbury, MA 
 

VI. Food – Temporary Event: 
Kathy Andrews and Raquel Rodriguez representing 14th Annual Multicultural 
Festival of Cape Cod (first year with food vendors), to be held at Cape Cod 
Community College, 2240 Iyannough Road, West Barnstable, on Saturday, 
March 1, 2014.  

 

 
VII. Old / New Business: 

A. Follow up status:  Vista de Mare Diner, 430 Main St. Hyannis – status of 
grease trap installation. 
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